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Subject: Congratulations on the appointment of Dr. Md. Sabur Khan as the First Vice
President of the Association of Universities of Asia And The Pacific (AUAP)

Dear Dr. Md. Sabur Khan,

On behalf of the University of Saint Joseph (USJ), it is my sincere pleasure to congratulate you

on your recent appointment as the First Vice President of AUAP (2021 & 2022). I wish you all

the best in this new role and may it be a fulfilling one, professionally and personally.

USJ looks forward to continuing the excellent collaboration with AUAP, broadening and

strengthening our already successful partnership.

Yours sincerely,

Alvaro Barbosa
Vice-Rector for Internationalisation and Strategic Development

University of Saint Joseph
Macao, China

Estrada Marginal da 1lha Verde 14-17, Macau, China. FREEPSE M8 BERE 14- 175F | Tel: (+853) 8592 5600 | Fax: (+853) 28725517 | www.usj.edu.mo



